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Social Events: September long weekend events will be 
posted to our website and Facebook pages.  
 
Access to the Resort: Section 2. 2.07 Each License 
Holder is responsible to make arrangements to meet 
their visitors and guests at the Resort gate and escort 
them to the License Holder’s campsite. 2.08 The 
intercom connection to the gatekeeper is for 
campground business and/or emergency access only.  It 
is not to be used outside of normal office hours (8am to 
4pm) unless for an emergency. It should be noted that 
when staff are admitting people who use the call button 
at the gate, it undermines Resort security and takes 
staff time and attention away from other things. 
 
Lost and Found: There is a lost and found located in the 
Park Manager’s office. Turn items into any staff member 
and use the call button located outside the store when 
looking for items. 
 
Resort Safety: Various dangers are common in nature 
and in today’s society. It is strongly recommended that 
parents and guardians be aware of where their children 
are, at all times. 
 
 

 
Occupancy: Section 4. 4.03 No License Holder shall 
have more than one Camping Unit, one Sleeping Unit 
and one Guest Unit at any time on each campsite for 
which he holds a valid License to Occupy. This means 
that regardless of whether the campsite has a sleeping 
unit or not no campsite is permitted more than one 
guest unit. Manufactured homes, mobile homes 
(except for RV Park model trailer units), relocatable 
homes (tiny homes), relocatable buildings, cargo 
trailers, modules and the like are specifically prohibited 
from the Resort. 
 
Campsite Lease Regulations: Section 12 12.01 License 
Holders are prohibited from leasing or renting their 
campsites on short term leases for periods of less than 
two months. 
 
Winterizing an RV: If you have never winterized an RV 
you should consult your RV owner’s manual or you may 
want to check the internet to determine what is 
required. The water in the park is turned off from 
October 15 to April 15. 
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Emails from the SLSCA Board Secretary: The SLSCA 
Board of Directors sends out numerous emails a year via  
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. This year you should 
have received emails April to September with the 
Newsletter and information regarding the WIFI Project. 
If you have not received these emails, please check your 
spam/junk folders. If you still cannot find these emails, 
please contact the Secretary to confirm she has your 
correct contact information. 
 
Safety of Staff and Campers: Section 9 
Bullying and harassment is not acceptable nor tolerated 
in this Resort. 
 
Conduct or comments that might constitute bullying 
and harassment include verbal aggression or insults, 
calling someone derogatory names, vandalizing 
personal belongings, and spreading malicious rumours. 
 
Utility Services: Section 5. 5.03 c) A License Holder shall 
be responsible to ensure that the drain valves of holding 
tanks in the Camping Unit remain closed at all times 
except for a few minutes during draining.  If the holding 
tank drain valves are left open, the local Park sewage 
system may be vented through the RV vent and sewer 
smells, and potentially dangerous methane gases, may 
result.  P-traps in the drain hose are not an acceptable 
alternative to closed drain valves. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SLSCA Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLS Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except for December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
Board of Directors:  
President - Lottie LeGros Vice President - Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer - Rob Scantlebury Secretary - Joanne Boomer 
Each section has an elected representative. 
A Section – Ken Leahy          B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong         D Section – Bill Mitchell 
E Section – Laura Geberdt     F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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